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BARNES PRIMARY SCHOOL – PROPOSED NEW SPECIAL RESOURCE PROVISION 
Public Consultation Feedback Form 
Date – 14th September 2020
Thank you for attending the planning consultation. Please use the space below to leave any feedback on the proposals. We will summarise your comments within the Statement of Community Engagement which will accompany the planning application.


Name: 

Address: 
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Tomori.Alafia@RichmondandWandsworth.gov.uk

 E-mail: 

PLEASE INSERT YOUR COMMENTS BELOW AND RETURN TO :- 

Tomori.Alafia@RichmondandWandsworth.gov.uk




